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Tuesday 21st September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have settled well back into school life and it is lovely to be a school rather 

than two bubbles! A big thank you to Class 3 who have taken on lots of extra 

responsibilities around school. They have risen to the challenge and have been fantastic 

helping the younger children with their lunches and getting ready for playtime! Well 

done Class 3!  

 

Drop off and Collection  

The children have adapted well to drop off and collection routines. We have noticed a 

little bit of congestion along the path from the main gate along the edge of the path 

(where the fence/seats used to be). To try to ease this situation please could Foundation 

parents either stand on the new path (near the wood chippings and sandpit or on the 

triangle of artificial grass. Please can I also ask that parents/carers of children in 

Foundation and Class 1 come onto site to collect their children. If you have brought your 

dog with you please ask another adult to collect your children and take them to you. 

Please can I also remind you that no dogs are allowed on site. If you are waiting to 

collect your child with your dog please stand away from the blue fenced area. 

 

Dig-it Day - CHANGE OF DATE - Thursday 23rd September 2021 

Mrs Fielder has been busy checking the weather forecast and it doesn’t look very good 

next week so we have decided to move Dig-it forward to this Thursday, 23rd 

September. Please can children (Nursery children through to Y6s) come to school in 

their uniforms (because it’s school photos in the afternoon) and bring their gardening 

clothes to get changed into. If they have gardening gloves or tools they are welcome to 

bring these along (please can you make sure they are clearly labelled). 

 

Flu Vaccinations  

If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school please follow this 

link to complete an online consent form. Annual flu vaccinations are available this year 

to all students in year groups Reception up to Year 11.  

  

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on 10/11/2021. I will send the 

link via MMe after I have sent this letter. The link will close on 06/10/2021. If your 

child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since Sept 2021, please disregard this 

message. If you have any problems accessing the link or this is not your preferred 

method of communication and you would like to provide consent via the telephone 

please contact the immunisation team on 0333 358 3397 option 2 then option 1. 
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Parent App Lite 

We are introducing Parent App Lite. A new system where parents and carers will be able 

to access an electronic Data Collection Sheet (more secure and eco-friendly than sending 

out a paper copy!) for their child to add/amend information such as contact numbers and 

addresses. Over the next few weeks, you will receive an email invitation. We will be 

sending them out one class at a time so if you have children in different classes, you will 

get the invites separately. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Morrisons 

We have registered our school with the Morrisons 'Good to Grow' Scheme. 

Between 6th September and 24th October for every £10 spent in store or online at 

Morrisons customers will automatically receive a Grow Token to donate to school. We 

can then exchange the tokens for free gardening equipment and seeds. 

 

Donations for Harvest Festival – Wednesday 6th October 2021 

Please can Class 2 and 3 bring in donations of flowers and can children in Class 1 and 

Foundation bring donations of food. This year we are giving our donations to Hull 

Vineyard Church. They are looking for donations of any of the following; UHT milk, 

tinned meat, tinned soup, cereal, biscuits, cake, tinned vegetables, tinned potatoes, 

instant mash, beans, spaghetti tinned, jam, pudding, fruit tinned, pasta, rice, curry sauce, 

instant noodles, tea. 

 

If you wish to attend the Harvest Festival please sign up on SIMS Pay by Friday 1st 

October. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 

Susie Varley 

Headteacher 


